

July 8, 2015

Janice Bonenfant

City Clerk

41 Green Street

Concord, NH 03301

Dear Janice,

On behalf of the Capital Area Wellness Coalition, I would like to have permission to host our Second Mayor's Walk with Mayor Jim Bouley. We would like to host this event on either September 22 or September 23 at 9am. We would like to highlight the new historic walking guide and follow the two mile route highlighted in the attachment. We hope that we will have 200-300 people participate in this event.

Our intention is to promote downtown as a walkable area and promote an environment for healthy living and active lifestyles.

Thank-you in advance for your consideration.

Johane Telgener, M.Ed

Warmly

Director, Concord Hospital Center for Health Promotion

49 South Main Street, Concord NH 03301

capital area

coalition

